
PMMGC BOARD MINUTES OCTOBER 18, 2018 
 
The new Painted Mountain Men’s Club Board met this day for the first time: 
President Jim Seamandel 

Vice President Reinhard Zimmermann 

Treasurer Jim Chambers 

Secretary Terry Stephens 

Tournament Chair Dean Galiano 

Handicap Chair Dave Fjosee 

 
There were many subjects discussed that are involve duties of the Board, volunteers, 
etc. Here are the decisions that affect the members: 

 
1. Rules Seminar Nov. 19 - all Board members to attend. 

A. It was determined that we will implement the new 2019 Rules by 
December 1, and that small amounts of the new rules will be explained 
by Dave Fjosee after golf over the coming weeks, and that emails on 
those same rules will be sent to all members by Dean Galiano weekly.  

B.  We ordered 50 Rules Books for members who wish to have one. 
 

2. Holding money for players. This has been discussed for years. 
Tournament Coordinators have held money for players, sometimes up to 
many months. This money was stolen right in the lounge in the past. The 
Board voted unanimously to implement: 
A. Winnings should be collected the day of the winnings, either by the 

winner or a player designated to collect. We want to promote all players 
mixing after events, and this will help. 

B. Money that has not been picked up will only be kept until the event the 
next  week, then turned into the 50/50 Pot to purchase tickets for the 
person who did not collect.  

 
3. Turkey Shoot and Nutcracker volunteers: To be coordinated by Terry 

Stephens. Prizes to be obtained by Jim Seamandel and Reinhard 
Zimmermann. Volunteers, other than Board members, are welcome! 

 
4. There was discussion about a 2-Man Match Play Member-Guest  

weekend event for this winter. Jim Seamandel to coordinate. 
 

5. The January Match Play Championship makes it difficult to plan the 
numerous other events held in Jan – March. Dean Galiano will study moving 
this Championship, or running it over 3 months. 

 


